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11th February 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Trip To London for Key Stage 2 Children  
 
We have organised a school trip to London for Wednesday 18th May 2016. 
 
We will leave school at approximately 9.30am and arrive in London for around 11.30am. We 
will stop for (a packed) lunch as well as a sight –seeing or educational visit (for example a 
trip to gallery, park or museum).   
 
In the afternoon, at 2.30 pm, we will visit the Drury Lane Theatre to watch the ‘Charlie and 
the Chocolate Factory’ musical before heading home.  We intend to stop on the way back for 
a ‘fast-food’ type tea and arrive back at school for approximately 7.30pm. 
 
The cost of the trip including coach and a ticket for the musical will be £37.50. However, the 
children will need a further £3.00 (on the day) for a fast food type tea. 
 
We are aware that this is a lot of money, however, we have managed to get the tickets at a 
greatly reduced price and feel that this will be both an educational and enjoyable experience 
for the children. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this school trip, please return the form together 
with a £10.00 deposit by February 29th.  If you have any questions about the trip, please do 
not hesitate to speak to me. 
 
Many thanks.  
 
 
Karen Bilner 
Headteacher  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

I would like my child/children  
 

……………………………………………………………………………….. 
To take part in the trip to London on May 18th 2016 and enclose a deposit of £10.00 

 
Signed ................................................................................................... 


